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Following an extraordinary meeting of Thorney Parish Council just before Christmas, the response of
Councillors to this new policy document is as follows:

The document was examined & discussed in some depth.

Councillors would like to thank the Department for all their hard work on this & on the production of a
good, thoughtful & proactive document which responds to the needs & interests of all groups.

Thorney Parish Council, therefore, unanimously supports the document.

Wishing you all a Happy New Year

Anna Dennison
Clerk, Thorney Parish Council


